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If you are not putting the voices of those facing homelessness and their advocates in the
forefront of your plans then you do not care about finding a solution. You need them if you
want to succeed, and the people who are being affected deserve to be heard and to lead
themselves. You cannot push people into a favela and call it a day. To prioritize displacement
is irresponsible, inhumane, and ignorant. It will not end well.
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